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Upcoming dates 

 Saturday 16th March: The Urdd 

Regional Eisteddfod 

(information to follow to those 

who are successful after the 2nd 

March) 

 Wednesday 20th March: Easter 

Service at 9.15 am in church, all 

welcome 

Thursday 21st March: Urdd Net-

ball  Competition—Yr5/6 

(more information to follow) 

Friday 22nd March: School clos-

es for Easter holidays 

Monday 8th April: School  

reopens for summer term 

Monday 15th April and Wednes-

day 17th April:   

Parents’ evenings 

Tuesday 9th April: Class 4 Swim-

ming Lessons start 

Week beginning Monday  15th 

April:  

 School book fair 

Wednesday 17th  April: 

Bags2School 

Thursday 18th April: Yr6 Wellbe-

ing Day at CAHS 

Monday 22nd April : PTA 

Meeting at 6.45pm 

Day Event 
Dydd Llun 

11th March 
WEEK 1 Newydd School Menu 

 

 

Clwb  Mrs Griffith—Urdd Cor/Choir 

 

Dydd Mawrth 
12th March 

Guitar and piano tuition 

 

 Year 2’s Forest school   

 

 

Dydd  
Mercher 

13th March 

Forest Schools for Reception and Year 6—

please wear suitable clothes and footwear. 

 

Dydd Iau 
14th March 

Violin tuition 

 

Dydd Gwener 
15th March 

 

Clarinet lessons 
Red Nose Day  - pupils to come in Red sporty 

clothes. Donations can be made at 

https://www.comicrelief.com/rednoseday/ 

 

Community Coffee and Cake afternoon in the 

school hall 1.30pm—2.50pm  

Everyone is very welcome. 

 

Swimming Gala in Holywell  

 

 

Follow Us on Twitter @YsgolSantIoan 

Dydd Gwener 1st March 
 

Class 1 

 

96.97% 

Class 2 93.57% 

Class 3 

 

91.07% 

Class 4 92.69% 

 

Llongyfarchiadau!! 

 

Llongyfarchiadau to all the pupils who participated in the Urdd Eisteddfod in Mold on Saturday 

2nd March. All the pupils performed brilliantly and the school have progressed to the next round 

in four competitions. We also received many lovely comments from other members of the public 

about how wonderful our children’s Welsh language skills are but also how supportive they are of 

each other.  

Diolch Mrs Griffith for all her hard work to get the children to such a high standard. Pob lwc on 

Saturday at the regional competition. 

Diolch as well to all the pupils who participated in the St David’s Day Cluster concert at Castell 

Alun on Thursday. Their performance with other schools in the cluster was fantastic.  

Diolch to Mrs Griffith for her involvement in this. 

 

https://www.comicrelief.com/rednoseday/

